
“Writing and 
Publishing 

Strategies to reach 
Our Varied Publics”

A faculty/graduate student 
workshop 

Wednesday 
Sept. 6, 2023

102 LeConte
Hall

3:00- 5:00 PM

Dr. Sarah Case, Editor of The 
Public Historian, will offer a 

workshop on writing for a wide array 
of audiences beyond the academy. 
This discussion, aimed primarily at 
scholars with an interest in public-
facing history, will focus on how to 

approach various styles of writing and 
publishing: scholarly public history 

articles; reviews; blogs; and op-eds.
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